
   

 

   

 

 
 
Date:  April 4, 2025                                                                   TIME: 4:00 PM  
  
To:  Municipal Flood Coordinators, LPRCA, SWMC, Media  
  
From:  Paul Gagnon, Lands & Waters Supervisor  
                                                                              
Subject: Watershed Conditions Statement – Flood Outlook (Event Message #3) 
  
The Long Point Region Conservation Authority is terminating the Flood Watch message 
previously in effect and is issuing a Watershed Conditions Statement—Flood Outlook for the 
entire watershed. Although most watercourses have peaked and flows are now dropping, the 
elevated stream flows along with the forecasted precipitation tonight and tomorrow morning will 
cause watercourses to remain high into next week.   
 
People are advised to stay away from ditches, water bodies, streams, rivers, and ponds, as the 
combination of slippery banks and fast-flowing water is dangerous. Landowners are also urged 
to ensure that dams, culverts, and catch basins are free of debris and functioning properly, 
provided the work can be done safely. 
 
This Watershed Conditions Statement – Flood Outlook will remain in effect until 4:30 PM on 
Monday, April 7, 2025. LPRCA staff will continue to monitor the forecasted conditions and will 
update this message as necessary.  
  
Contact Paul Gagnon, Lands & Waters Supervisor at lprca.floodmessage@lprca.on.ca or 519-
429-4899 should further information be required.  
   
Note: Watershed Conditions Statement – Flood Outlook: Early notice of the potential for flooding based 

on weather forecasts calling for heavy rain, snow melt, high wind or other conditions that could lead to high 

runoff, cause ice jams, a rise in Lake Erie, lakeshore flooding or erosion. 
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